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Dear Ambassador,  
 
On behalf of the Director-General, I wish to thank you for the Note Verbale of 12 
October 2019, by which the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of 
China inform us that your country has completed its national legal procedures for 
the entry into force of the Agreement between UNESCO and the Government of 
the People's Republic of China concerning the designation of the World Heritage 
Institute of Training and Research for the Asia and the Pacific Region (WHITR-AP) 
as a Category 2 Centre under the auspices of UNESCO.  
 
In this regard, l am pleased to inform you that all formalities required by UNESCO's 
internal regulations have also been completed. I wish to draw your attention to the 
fact that the date of receipt of our notification by the Government of the People's 
Republic of China will be considered as the date of entry into force of the 
Agreement. Accordingly, we would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of 
the present letter, indicating its date of receipt.  
 
Thanking you for your kind support in the implementation of the World Heritage 
Convention, I remain, 
 
  
  Yours faithfully,  

                                                                            
  Ernesto Ottone R. 
 
 
 
 
Cc: National Commission of the People's Republic of China for UNESCO 
 UNESCO Beijing Cluster Office  
 WHITR-AP 
 




















